FRATERNAL ORDER OF POLICE

TENNESSEE KENTUCKY LAKE LODGE 17
P.O. Box 755 » Paris, Tennessee 38242

October 1, 2025

Dear Patrons:

It is that time of year again. Fall is coming and the holidays will be here before we know it.
The Fraternal Order of Police is already busy planning our December 6th, 2025 “Cops and
Kids™ Christmas Shopping Trip for underprivileged children in Paris-Henry County.

For more than thirty years the F.O.P. has sponsored shopping trips for disadvantaged
children. Last year we invited 240 children to join our “Cops & Kids™ holiday shopping trip
and share in the fun and excitement by spending up to $100 on each of them.

The F.O.P. cannot continue to conduct this program without the financial support of our
community. The people of Paris and Henry County have been generous in their
contributions to this program.

Once again, we are asking that you extend that generosity to the children in the
community. Your donation will remain in Henry County and spent on the youth of Henry
County.

If you have any questions, please call the Paris Police Department at 731-641-1413 or the
Henry County Sheriff's Office at 731-642-1672. Mail contributions to the Fraternal Order
of Police, P.O. Box 755, Paris, TN 38242. You may even drop off contributions, in person,
at the Paris Police Department or the Henry County Sheriff's Office.

We appreciate your kindness and generosity in this worthy cause.

Sincerely,

Chuck Elizondo Scott Wyrick Bruce Alexander Ricky Watson
Paris PD Retired HCSO CD HCSO SGT Chief Paris PD
FOP President FOP Chaplin FOP Treasurer FOP VP
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